
 

 

 

 

Happy Valentine’s Day! 

 

Due to the pandemic, DHA has not been able to hold many events due to social distancing but 

we still figure out ways to include our residents in different activities to let them know we 

still care. DHA held a Seniors Valentine Day Drawing in which we had 3 winners. 

 


